From: Diversity Officer
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2015 1:23 PM
Subject: London Police Citizen Academy invite

Hello everyone, | would like to invite you to be a part of the London Police Citizen’s Academy. This is a
great program that gives people a better understanding of what goes on at the Police station and what
all our different units do. Also included is a ride-along (which is you are in a Police cruiser with a
supervisor and get to see firsthand what happens when officers respond to calls).

There is an application process and more information can be found on our website
(www.police.london.ca). Go to community tab at the top and then Citizen Academy tab on the left.

It is run for 10 weeks on Thursday evening from April 2 to June 4 and there is a big graduation ceremony
at the end.

It would be great to have you, some of our community partners, in our Citizens Academy. If you have
any questions you can also email me.

Take care, Enjoy this beautiful sunny day.

Theresa Allott

Diversity Officer

London Police Service

What lies behind us and what lies before us are tiny matters compared to what lies within us.



